Time to celebrate … soon to be 65 and going strong
The past year has been a difficult one for our friend Mary Ellen O’Shields.  But things are looking up!  The colon cancer seems to be gone; the torn meniscus in the knee has been fixed; and the gallbladder full of stones has been removed.  Her upcoming 65th birthday is one worth celebrating!
Please drop by 535 Summitt Drive, Sanford, on Saturday, February 21, between 2-5 to help us celebrate.  We’ll honor several other friends who have February birthdays, including Debresa Spivey whose birthday is also February 21.  The cake and punch will be waiting.  

Mary Ellen strongly requests, “NO GIFTS, please.”  Instead, she would like for us to celebrate her life by doing something good for others.  
Let’s honor Julian Willis, a young life near its end because of the awful illness Pulmonary Hypertension.  Our friends Patty and Bob Thiel of Newport, NC, have started a non-profit foundation – Julian's Beacon - to honor their grandson Julian. Their goal is to help families with expenses as they take their sick children for medical treatments.  As a first project, they are holding a raffle for a notebook computer, with tickets costing only $2. Mary Ellen would like all of us to buy a ticket (or two or three) to help Patty and Bob – and also help many others. Bob and Patty will be here to sell you tickets and to further discuss this rare but fatal illness.  

If you cannot attend the party, please consider buying a raffle ticket to help support families dealing with this devastating illness.  To do so, contact ph-awareness@juliansbeacon.org.  We’re currently working on brochures and a website for Julian’s Beacon.  It is registered as a charity with the state of NC, and all the paperwork for a charity has also been submitted to the federal government.  Please make checks to Julian’s Beacon.
You may also contact Mary Ellen to purchase a raffle ticket or if you need directions to the party:  meoshields@gmail.com
We hope to see you on Saturday, February 21.  Come help us celebrate life!
Your hostesses:
Ellen Jones
Lane Rose
Jean Walker
Shannon Walker

Note:
There have been several articles about Julian, the latest being in the AARP Bulletin (see http://bulletin.aarp.org/states/hi/articles/grandparents_offer_support_to_others_in_name_of_grandson.html )
At the website http://www.af.mil/news/story_media.asp?id=123052733, you may see photos of Julian as he enjoyed his Make a Wish as a Cadet for a Day at the Air Force Academy. 

